
 
 

Chemours Animal Testing Policy and Program 

 

Chemours Animal Testing Policy 

The Chemours Company will not own or operate any animal testing facility. The Chemours Company will 

not support any animal testing except where legally required or where it is deemed essential to protect 

safety, health, and the environment.  The Chemours Company is committed to the responsible 

reduction, refinement, and replacement of animal testing by using the best available non-animal 

approaches and techniques, including New Alternative Methods (NAMs) and those approved and 

accepted by regulatory bodies having jurisdiction over product safety testing. Where animal testing is 

required, the best and most appropriate testing standards will be used, and testing will be conducted in 

laboratories certified by the AAALAC (Association for Assessment and Accreditation of Laboratory 

Animal Care) and/or meet the government animal welfare requirements of the country in which the 

testing laboratory operates. The Chemours commitments outlined in its Animal Testing Policy will be 

met by employing an Animal Testing Program. 

Chemours Animal Testing Program 

The Chemours Animal Testing Program is designed to ensure that the commitments in the Chemours 

Animal Testing Policy are met.  This will be done by assigning a single point of responsibility for review, 

assessment, and implementation of the best available technology to reduce, refine and replace (RRR) 

animal testing.  The RRR single point of responsibility will be a senior toxicologist certified as a Diplomat 

of the American Board of Toxicology (DABT). The Chemours Director of Toxicology and Risk Assessment 

will have managerial responsibility of the Chemours Animal Testing Program and she/he will conduct 

annual audits of all animal testing practices assessing compliance with the commitments outlined in the 

Chemours Animal Testing Policy. Any animal welfare or compliance issues will be reported without 

undue delay to the Chemours Product Stewardship and Regulatory Senior Director for appropriate 

follow up action. 
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